
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

October 22, 2007                                            Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of October 17, 2007, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

The commissioners signed the Cereal Malt Beverage License for Roger Miller d/b/a 

Bohemian Hall. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, talked on roads and bridges of the county.  

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, gave the board information on the new van.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, reported on the hail damage on two patrol cars and the fins 

on the A/C unit.  Ken gave prisoner count of 38.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.   


